

April 5, 2021

To all past and future vendors of Art in the Park;

There was a meeting of the Squirrel Fest committees on March 31, 2021. The conclusion was that there is still not enough information to decide whether or not to have Squirrel Fest. The issues among others are:

1. What will the state and city do regarding permits and what phase we will be in on the August 21st date that is set for the event?
2. Will it be possible to hold children's events? This is very important to Squirrel Fest.
3. How to control the number of people attending and how to ensure that everyone is wearing a mask.
4. Will there be time to secure enough sponsors to go forward.

The consensus was to work through these issues in the next 3 weeks and meet again on April 20th. This will be a meeting to decide go/nogo. I will keep you informed and if it's a go I will be sending applications to all. There may be a limit on how many vendors we can have, but I will let you know that as well.

Thanks for being very special crafts people and stay safe.

Mary Fortner-Smith
Coordinator
Art in the Park